
Hello, 
 
My name is Michael Johnson.  I'm the C.O.O. of Siskiyou Sungrown, an OLCC licensed producer in 
Josephine County.   
 
We are in support of SB 218, and we support the legislators efforts to help stabilize our industry.   
 
We believe that free market capitalism would be great for the Oregon cannabis industry.  The problem is 
that we haven't gotten there yet.  Federal prohibition distorts our market, and small local companies like 
ours are hurting because of it.    
 
Allowing the OLCC to temporarily limit the issuance of new licenses is a smart policy decision that will 
help small local businesses. 
 
If you have any questions, don't hesitate to reach out.  
 
Thank you,  
 
Michael Johnson 
C.O.O.  
Siskiyou Sungrown 
C: 541-441-0750 
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